
 

 

To mark National Tree Day on Sunday 31 July, 
Neerim District Landcare is making a special 

offer to local landholders. 

If you are planning a revegetation project on 
your property in 2023, we can help. 

Thanks to the volunteer growers from 
TreeProject, we have ordered 1,000 indigenous 

tree seedlings for planting next autumn. 

The diverse species will be available in batches 
of 40-80 trees subject to availability. 

Planting equipment can be loaned, and we hope 
to have some volunteers to help plant. 

IF you are interested in participating, please 
contact Info@ndlg.org.au 
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